
IMPORTANT NOTICE TO CHALLENGED VOTERS  
BEFORE VOTING: 
 
Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes, chapter 201, the county auditor is required to “challenge” 
your voter registration, either because of a notification from the post office that you no 
longer live at the address listed on your voter registration or because of another question 
about your eligibility to vote. 
 
To remove the challenge so that your ballot can be counted, you must complete the 
enclosed Minnesota voter registration application. Read the statement at the bottom of the 
registration application and sign the application only if all parts apply to you. To 
complete the return envelope, follow the instructions provided. 


